
                          

 

 
 

04 January 2012 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by Co-Tron that the BNC Bulkhead Jack connector, part number 630032, has undergone 
the following design change to the press washer. The modification is a design improvement to prevent the buildup 
of excess plastic material on the Jack during the manufacturing process. 

 
Appearance before the design change 

 
 

Appearance after the design change 

 
 

The modification does not effect on the form, fit or function of the connector.  
 
This manufacturing change is with immediate effect on shipments from Co-Tron to Anglia although some stock of 
the older design still remains. Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our warehouse facility therefore it may take 
some time for this change to filter through to customer deliveries.  
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering departments aware of this change to 
avoid any disruption to your manufacturing.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Anglia 


